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Classroom Website Announcement!
Dear Parents:






I would like to tell you about a new and exciting part of our classroom this year! I created a classroom Website using “eBoard” that will become a great resource and communication center for both students and parents.  
Here is a list of some the information that you will find on my eBoard:

· Homework Help
· Project information


· Class Calendar

· Curriculum web sites

· Classroom news

· Pictures

· My eMail

(Change the list of information that will be on YOUR eBoard.)
I would like to invite you to take a look around our eBoard and let me know what you think! 
You can get to our eBoard using the following Web address:         
                         http://www.NAME.eboard.com    (Change to YOUR  eBoard web address.)
You can also access the eBoard through the school Website:
                       http://www.YOURSCHOOL   (Change to YOUR  school web address.)
See you on eBoard!
Sincerely,

Teacher Name
























